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14/10/2020  23:54:562020/3603/P OBJ N Brearley Dear Mr Dempsey

I write to object to the proposal to add such a large balcony to the rear of Number 4 Hampstead Hill Gardens. 

The proposal is not in keeping with any of the other Juliette balconies on the building which should be 

considered in the context of the listed building.

At the size proposed it is likely to encourage overlooking and will also change the architectural principles of the 

rear facade.

For the avoidance of doubt I would not be opposed to two smaller Juliette¿s in keeping with the rest on the 

building. It is the scale and specific design to which I object.
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